

April 4, 2006

To Whom It May Concern:

Our firm has had the pleasure of working with ANF Group, Inc. for the past fifteen years in every possible business relationship one can engage in between an Architect and General Contractor. They have bid and constructed many projects for us including the South Broward Hospital District and the regional offices for Crown Lift Truck in which we were the architect. They were the contractor for the renovation and addition to our office building and have been our partner in a large design/build project. The design/build project was a medical office building and parking garage on the Memorial Hospital West campus with a budget in excess of \$20,000,000.

We continue to recommend them to our clients and hope to continue our long relationship. Please feel free to contact me if you require any additional information.

Very truly yours, Saltz Michelson Architects

Mark L. Saltz, AIA Principal

MLS:ec

REFERENCE/ANF